
 
 
 

Do Not Publish Form 
 

On occasion, Niles Discovery Church (NDC) takes photographs or makes audio or videotape recording of children 
and/or adults involved in church activities.  Such photographs, audio or video records may be used by staff and 
participants to remember the activities and the participants.  In addition, such photographs and audio/visual 
recordings may be used on the church’s website, Facebook page, an on other Internet sites, and in the church’s 
newsletter, brochures, external publications, or advertising materials to let others know about our ministry. 
 
Our policies say that if a parent/guardian does not want the photographs of his/her child used, the 
parent/guardian needs to complete this form and return it to the Senior Pastor. 

 

 
 
I direct Niles Discovery Church not to publish any audio or visual record of the child(ren) named 
below, in any medium.  I understand if I change my mind, I just do so in writing. 
 
 
Child’s Name____________________________  Date of Birth ___________________________ 
 
 
Child’s Name____________________________  Date of Birth ___________________________ 
 
 
Child’s Name____________________________  Date of Birth ___________________________ 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature ____________________________________  Date______________ 
 

        Printed ____________________________________ 
 
 
Disclaimer:  News organizations may hear of our activities or events, and the church may invite 
or allow them to photographs or record our events for news reporting on special interest 
features.  Additionally, individuals may photograph or record activities or events for their 
personal use.  NDC is not responsible for the content of these publications. 
 


